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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

 
 

Dear St Peter’s Families 
As we come to the end of another half term I just wanted to thank you all. 

  

 
 

This has been a really difficult time for children and families and we know how hard you have all worked to 
keep up with the daily learning provided by the staff at St Peter’s. You have ensured that: 
 

 your children have logged onto the school website each day 

 followed their teacher’s instructions 

 completed their work.  

 chatted to their teacher on the blog 

 posted pictures of their work online 

 read books on Bug Club 

 practised their tables on Times Table Rockstars 

 completed tasks on Purple Mash 

 worked on their maths on Mathletics 

 worked out with Jo Wicks and much more. 

 

And many of you are working your own jobs alongside this.  

 

 
 
 
 

http://www.elveden.suffolk.sch.uk/news/entry/gold-reqm-award
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

 
YOU ARE AMAZING  

 
On behalf of everyone at school I want to thank you for all you continue to do with your children.  
Please know how valuable your support is and we look forward to a time when we can all be together again  

in school.  
 
After half term we will be introducing Well- Being Wednesday where children will be given a choice of tasks to 
do each Wednesday afternoon. It will be an opportunity for children to have time to be more creative and 
engage in more practical activities. We will share more information after half term.   

 

Please note, Monday 22nd is a Training Day, Teachers have included work in the 

packs for the children to do at home but will NOT be available on the blog that 

day.  
 

Stay safe and God Bless you. 
 

Mrs Holliday 
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